



HAWK HERALD

 

Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances. 

(1 Thessalonians 5:16-18)


AUGUST 30, 2023

Dear St. Mary Magdalen Families,


It is difficult to rejoice about the end of summer, but I am thrilled about the start of a new school year 
and beginning this journey as principal at SMM. I am so grateful for the warm welcome I have received 
from many of you and especially from our amazing faculty and staff. I am truly blessed to be working 
among outstanding educators and professionals who are so invested in the success of St. Mary 
Magdalen School and your children. 


We are looking forward to seeing the students on Wednesday, 9/6. It is very important to start off 
strong, so please be sure to follow the drop off pattern outlined in the “August letter” and be on time for 
the start of school. 


CONGRATULATIONS to the teachers, staff, students, and parents of SMM! Our school was named a 
2023 Archdiocesan School of Distinguished Instruction. This is a wonderful honor and a credit to the 
hard work and dedication of the St. Mary Magdalen community. 


Please take the time to read the important information listed below and view the attachments. Have a 
wonderful holiday weekend! See you next week!


Fondly,

Mrs. Amy Bauer


Hot Lunch


Online ordering is open with milk, pretzels, pizza and hot lunch! 
 

 HOT LUNCH is ordered on a MONTHLY basis!   
 



 PIZZA LUNCH is ordered by the TRIMESTER (Sept. - Dec.)   
 

 ALL lunches include water, fruit and snack   
 
ORDERS WILL CLOSE ON SEPTEMBER 8TH @ NOON!!! NO ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED LATE.  
 
NEW this year- The Hot Lunch App! See attached video to learn how to get it! 


Safe Environment Class at SMM

 

Protecting God's Children: Archdiocesan mandated class for all coaches, parents, chaperones.

Date: Wednesday October 4, 2023

Time: 6PM - 8:30PM

Where: St. Mary Magdalen Cafeteria

Please note: Register at Virtus.org

Questions??? Contact Maureen Scheuerman at safeenvironment@stmarymagdalen.net

  


Gym Uniform Pick-up


Gym uniform pick-up will be Thursday, August 31st from 11:30 to 12:30. Please enter through the gym 
doors.


Attachments

1) Hot Lunch Ordering App Video

2) September Calendar





“The best way to predict your future is to create it.”

~Abraham Lincoln



